
UNK WriƩen statement for item on Governance and leadership of WHO EURO 

 

The UK welcomes the Accountability Report and the improvements made to readability and accessibility. 
We value this document for illuminaƟng how WHO EURO achieves outcomes. The report is a great 
example of improving transparency across WHO and we’d like to thank the Regional Director for his 
commitment to it.  

We also welcome the efforts of the SCRC sub-group on Governance to further refine the report including 
strengthening the key performance indicators and support the new KPIs. The UK is commiƩed to 
conƟnue working with you to see the document meet its full potenƟal.  

Finally - we support the full implementaƟon of the 2023 Governance Review and would again like to 
thank the SCRC sub-group on Governance for its efforts to improve processes for WHO governing body 
nominaƟons. We encourage the 32nd SCRC to carry on this good work as well as to consider 
opportuniƟes to further increase the visibility of the commiƩee. Improvements to SCRC outreach and 
transparency are vital and their proposed role in represenƟng non-members is a potenƟal model for a 
reformed EB. 
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